



President- Mike Crupi

Vice President - Pam Terrell

Secretary- Kathy Aten

Treasurer -Beach Aten

Membership/Publicity - Pam Terrell

TSC Delegate - Charles Chapman

Past President/Webmaster - Greg Jones

Event Coordinator - Billye Summers

Phone: 214-628-5569

Email: info@dfwyoungatheartskiers.org Web: www.dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

DECEMBER 2013

"You don't stop playing because you grow old; you grow old because you stop playing"

Message from the President – Mike Crupi

info@dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

There's still time to join us for a fantastic ski trip to Jackson Hole in February. If rooms are available, you can sign up. Call me at 972-380-6699.

Join us for our Christmas party on Sunday, December 15th starting at 2 PM. Santa (Muldoon) will be there.

MEMBERSHIP/PUBLICITY - Pam Terrell

info@dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

"It takes a whole club to raise a new member skier"

We are looking forward to YAHS ski trip to Jackson Hole, WY! Hope you are planning on joining the group. Mike has worked very hard as Trip Leader and arrived at a terrific Value Packed trip. If you haven't visited/skied Jackson Hole you are in for a treat. On our first visit there we realized how 'Western' it is as compared to a lot of other venues. Can't wait!

Think Rain and Snow, Pam

info@dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

Texas Ski Council Update - Charles Chapman info@dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

The quarterly TSC meeting will be held on December 7th in Dallas, Texas. I will be out of town and Marlow Muldoon has agreed to take my place this time.

Texas Ski Council Trips for the Next Year

Traditional—Jan.4-11, 2014—Park Cities, Utah
Winter Expedition--Jan. 25-31, 2014—Garmisch/Partenkirchen, Europe
Winter Shootout--Feb. 9-15, 2014—Jackson Hole, Wyoming
Final Showdown—March 1-8 AND/OR March 8-15, Keystone, Colorado
Summer Expedition—Any 10 days May through Sept., 2014—South Aftrica

WE NEED YOUR HELP

www.dfwyoungatheartskiers.org

If you have any ideas for trips or get-togethers for the YAHS members or would like to sponsor a trip, please contact Billye Summers at summersatty@hotmail.com.

LET'S PLAY TOGETHER- Save the Dates

Sunday, December 15 2 PM - Annual YAHS Christmas Party

The annual YAHS Christmas Party will be held at the home of Beach and Kathy Aten on Sunday, December 15 starting at 2 PM. The address is 5101 Coachman Court, Plano, TX 75023.

The club will provide the meat and drinks.

Members are asked to bring a side dish, appetizer, or dessert. If your last name begins with N-Z, please bring an appetizer, E-M please bring a side dish, and A-D please bring a dessert.

There is no cost to members. Guests are welcome but there will be a \$10 charge for guests.

As always, we will have our white elephant gift exchange with "Santa" Muldoon. Please bring a white elephant gift if you wish to participate in the gift exchange.

Please RSVP to Kathy by email at k.aten@verizon.net or phone at 972-867-5335 no later than December 10 and indicate what you dish will be bringing.

WE'VE BEEN PLAYING

Billye and Charles Summers went to Colorado for two weeks to hike, fly fish, and golf and discovered snow and that lifts were open at Wolf Creek for \$22 for seniors. Also, they have a club like ours called the Gray Wolf Club 50+. They ski every week and have a party every month. I wouldn't have expected lifts to open that early before Thanksgiving and didn't have ski clothes. Maybe ice fishing?

IT'S SNOW FUN IN THE MAKING!

Interested in being a trip leader? Just let the President Mike Crupi know (flyboymc@tx.rr.com).

Other News, Updates and Information

Happy Birthday to the following members who celebrate birthdays this month.

12/17	Marlow Muldoon
12/19	Colleen Putnam
12/22	Jill Katzen
12/29	Wileta Kretzschmar

We need your input! Any news you may want to share with YAHS is welcome. The newsletter comes out on the 1st of each month so send Kathy (<u>k.aten@verizon.net</u>) your input by the 28th of any month to get your information in YAHS next issue.

TREASURER- Beach Aten

Detailed information available in "Members Only" section of website.

A request was made to include cell numbers on the YAHS roster. If you would like your cell phone number to be added to the roster, please email the information to Beach at b.baten@gte.net.